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Dear Senate Committee on Rules, 

 

I write to share my SUPPORT for SB210 to restore confidence in Oregon's election 

process by: 

*Making in-person voting standard, with exceptions for military, overseas voters, and 

those unable to vote in person. 

*Requiring photo ID for voting and ballot requests. 

*Ensuring all mail-in ballots are received by Election Day – a standard already 

enforced in most states. 

 

Oregon has a flawed process of registering voters that has led to illegally registered 

voters changing the outcome of elections by illegally voting.  This is wrong and 

subverts the rights of honest Oregonians who are given the right to vote under the 

Constitution.  Oregon leadership created this fraud of a system and it is past time that 

Oregon leadership fix all that is wrong before 54,600+ illegally registered voters 

interfere with the next election.  It is because the voter system is considered corrupt 

in Oregon, we need tighter voting rules that include requiring in-person voting, require 

photo ID and all mail-in ballots received by the date of Election or not be counted. 

 

Thank you, 

Annette Evans 


